
2020 JYFL FOOTBALL & CHEER SEASON

The Juneau Youth Football League’s 
Board of Directors remain hopeful and 

optimistic for a sucessful 2020 
football & cheer season.

 
JYFL will continue to monitor the Covid19 situation and 

follow the recommendations of our local, state, and federal 
governments. We are aware of the financial hardship a lot of 

our families may be experiencing due to the pandemic. 
Therefore, we have opened a Pre Registration without payment 

required at this time. 


